[image: image1.png]CHARLOTTE- VIECKLENBURG
PLANNING CoMMIssIoN

INTER - OFFICE COVMIMUNICATION




DATE:
March 31, 2000
TO:
Robert Brandon




FROM:
Martin R. Cramton, Jr.

Zoning Administrator






Planning Director

SUBJECT:
Administrative Approval for Petition No. 98-37(c) by Wallcoat Properties, LLC.

Attached is a copy of the revised plan for the above rezoning petition. The plan has been revised to remove the berm requirement in the landscaped setback, in specific areas as shown on the plan. These specific areas will be planted as indicated on the revised site plan. This change will not increase the total square footage or number of units from the presently approved plan.  Since this change does not alter the intent of the development and is minor, I am administratively approving this revised plan. Please use this revised plan when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy.

